
Niels  Harrit  Exposes  the
Terror War Lie
“…Because 9/11, yes, it started 18 years of still-ongoing
wars and destruction in the middle east and the clash of
civilizations. But it was also a wake up call for — what
should we say — consciousness. And, one thing, our most
powerful tool, and they didn’t count on that. Remember that
YouTube did not come up before 2005. There were no videos on
the internet when the event happened. And they couldn’t have
foreseen that or taken it into account. So, if you say if the
Vietnam war was stopped by television, which it was, the
middle east wars will be stopped by the internet — provided
they will not succeed in cracking down on the internet as is
happening these very days. Okay? It’s very important that we
fight for this channel. The pictures are moving the hearts.
I’m a scientist and I’m perfectly aware that science can only
move the brains. It will be those making the pictures, the
filmmakers,  you  yourself  a  very  strong  force,  and  the
documentaries which are moving the minds and the hearts. And
this is very important.

So in order to prevent this thing from happening again, we
have to push every button within reach, wherever we are in
time and space. ‘What can I do?’ the activists ask. This is a
question I very frequently get. And my answer is ‘push every
button within reach, wherever you are in time and space, push
all the buttons‘…” ~ Niels Harrit
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Prof. Niels Harrit joins us to discuss the mysterious “Frank
Taylor report” that launched 17 years of NATO destruction in
the middle east. He connects the dots with a little-known
declassified document and exposes the lie that has resulted in
the deaths of untold millions.

Please  watch  the  full  report  for  links  and  supporting
documents:  The  Secret  Lie  That  Started  the  Afghan  War
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